
 

PRAYER FOR THE SICK:        

Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  

RECENTLY DECEASED:  

 Carmel McGrath 

MONTH’S MIND:  

 Irish Mulvany 

ANNIVERSARIES:  

Eileen Doran, James Flynn, Donal Kavanagh 

Dympna O’Brien, Brian Skelly, Philip McKiernan 

Ethel & Dessie Blaney, Elizabeth & George Fields 

Niall Thunder. 

PLEASE SEE  NOTICE BOARD FOR FULL DETAILS ON: 

National Grandparents Pilgrimage—8th September…………. 

A Taste of DCU—Age Friendly University—13th Sept. 9.—4.30 

Age Action Computer Courses Age Action  are running a num-
ber of one to one computer Training Courses for Over 55’s For 
more information about the course or if you would like to be-
come a volunteer phone  (01) 475 6989. 

St. Vincent de Paul Girl’s School and Scoil Mhuire Boy’s School 
will re-open on Wednesday 25th August 2019. 

Material for the Church Notice Board & inclusion in the Sunday Bulletin 

should reach us by Thursday morning. 

21st Sunday in Ordinary Time 25th August Mass Times 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. &  5.30 p.m. (Vigil)                    

Sunday:   

9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m., 12.30 

p.m.  

Weekdays:  

8.00 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

(Monday to Friday) 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.30. p.m. (Vigil) 

Working Holy Days:  

8.00 a.m., 10.00 a.m., 11.00 

a.m.  

St. Patrick’s Day:                    

As Sunday 

Bank Holidays:   

10.00 a.m. (Church  closes at 

11.00 a.m.) 

Confessions: 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. & 5.00 

p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 

Thursday - Eve of First Fri-

days:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 

Baptisms:                 

Baptisms take place on the 2nd 

Saturday of the  month  at 12.00 

noon. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:       Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                   Tel:8332772  

E-mail:    info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website:   www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:               @marinoparish 

Thought for the day  
The banking crisis is only one example of a 
wider “honesty deficit” in public life. Even 
people working for charities are some-
times found, unfortunately, to be lacking in integri-
ty. As a result, the story of dishonest management 
will not lack contemporary echoes. It also means 
that the shock of story—the manager continues to 
fix the books for his own benefit—is just as much a 
shock today as it would have been in first-century 
Palestine.  
 
If that were not enough, the ironic teaching drawn 
in v. 9 borders on the sarcastic, not to say caustic. 
No missing the meaning, in any case! But what is 
the meaning? It can’t be simply copy that distress-
ing example of the manager. To act, not to delay, 
seems to be at the centre. 
  
Prayer  
I truly believe and I know, God of our hearts, that 
you love and desire all that I am. May your great 
love penetrate even the darkest parts of my life 
that I may know true conversion of heart and love 
you with my whole self.  

Entrance :                Hymn 21    Page 11                                        
Recessional :           Hymn 10    Page 8                           
(Please do not remove  Hymn Booklet from Church) 

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if not taking home) to 
back of Church—Thank you. 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


Eucharistic Adoration 

takes place every Monday 

afternoon in the parish 

church  from 3.00 pm to 4.00pm. 

All are welcome. 

GDPR forms - If you are currently 
a Volunteer and have not yet 
completed a GDPR form, please 
pick one up from the Church and 
return it as soon as you can. 
Thank you. 

 

Suas—Literacy Changes every-
thing. Volunteer as a Maths Bud-
dy in a local school, beginning 
September/October 2019. No 
Special maths skills required. Full 
details on Church Notice Board. 

 
Coolmine Therapeutic Communi-
ty will hold their Annual Collection 
this weekend 24th & 25th August 
2019 to provide a rehabilitation 
service for clients in recovery 
from Alcohol and Drug Addiction. 

BOOKS APPEAL  

We are looking to build up a small 

stock of 'religious' books for 

young children to look through 

when they are at Mass or visiting 

the church, preferably picture 

books of bible stories, children's 

versions of stories about the 

saints, children's prayer books etc. 

If you have suitable books at 

home in good condition that you 

are willing to donate or you if 

would like to contribute a new 

book for this purpose, we would 

be very grateful.  Books can be 

left in to the sacristy for the atten-

tion of Anne Dooley.  

BACK TO SCHOOL MASS  

The 12.30pm Mass on Sunday the 

8th September will be a Mass of 

special blessing for the new school 

year. We invite all those returning 

to school and those going to school 

for the first time to come along to 

receive God's blessing on their 

work. Any boy or girl who would 

like to help at the Mass is invited to 

contact Parish Catechist, Anne 

Dooley on 0860698230 or through 

the parish office/sacristy. 

Crosscares Annual Collection for 

Community & Homeless Services 

will be held at all masses next 

weekend 31st Aug/1st Sept and will 

replace the usual Share collection.                                          

Church Reposi-
tory/Shop:  

The Church Repository/Shop is 
open every Tuesday and 
Thursday morning after 10.00 
a.m. Mass and after 11.00 

a.m. Mass on Sundays. We 
have a good supply of sac-
ramental mementos for all 
occasions.  Signed Mass 

Cards are also available  from 
the Parish shop as well as the 
Sacristy.   

St. Francis Hospice Coffee 
Morning — unfortunately the 
ladies of the Parish Tea/Coffee 
Team will be unable to host a 
fund-raising Coffee Morning in 
aid of St. Francis Hospice on 
Thursday, 19th September, 
2019, which will be the Na-
tional Fund Raising Day.  There 
will be other efforts organised 
locally, which you might like to 
support instead, or perhaps 
you might like to send a small 

donation in lieu to St. Fran-
cis Hospice, Raheny,  

Sincere thanks to everyone 
who has support-
ed Marino's Annual Coffee 
Morning so faithfully since 
we became involved as a 
Parish.  Your generosity is 
much appreciated by St. 
Francis Hospice. 

 

Parish Lotto: 

There was no winner of the Parish Lotto this week.                          
The winning numbers were :   13, 15, 17 & 30 

The jackpot now stands at €8,000                                                      
Last entries for the weekly draw before 1.00 p.m. Monday 

Community Employment Scheme   

 Marino Parish is currently investi-
gating the feasibility of a Communi-
ty Employment Scheme to employ 
two or three people to help sup-
port the cleaning and general 
maintenance of the Church and 
grounds. If interested please con-
tact your Local Employment Office  


